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RELATIONSHIP WITH 

OTHER GOVERNMENTAL AGENCIES Policy Code:   5100 
 
 

 

Productive working relationships with other governmental agencies are critical to the school 

district’s efforts to provide safe, orderly and inviting learning environments where students can 

succeed in the educational program.  These relationships also are important for coordinating services 

so that all of the needs of children can be met by the various agencies in an efficient and effective 

manner. 

 

All administrators are expected to promote and maintain productive working relationships with other 

governmental agencies.  

 

Legal References:  G.S. 115C-36, -47 

 

Cross References:   

 

Adopted:  August 28, 2000 

 


